
Do you know the water cycle? Come join us for the         

production of “Our Water Story” created by the Atlanta 

Center of Puppetry Arts for the Metro North Georgia Water 

Planning District. The entertaining Walter the Otter  goes 

on a quest to teach his friend Beaver how to ride his “water 

cycle”, which can only be accomplished once he has 

learned how it works. Children of all ages are welcome, 

though the target audience is grades K-5.  


